

DIOCESE OF SALE CATHOLIC EDUCATION LTD.

23 March 2020

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,

As the Director of Catholic Education in the Diocese of Sale, I am writing to reassure you that the safety and wellbeing of our students, families, and staff remains our highest priority.

To minimise the spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus), school holidays will commence from Tuesday, 24 March 2020.

If you are an essential services worker (healthcare or emergency services, freight and logistics or retail such as supermarkets, chemists and petrol stations) or you consider your child to be vulnerable or at risk, you can continue to send your child to school until Friday, 27 March 2020

We are currently preparing for the possibility of remote schooling.

The situation is changing rapidly, and we must do our best to adapt, minimise the spread of the virus, and protect the health of our community. We will continue to monitor the situation and keep you updated on any further developments.

During this difficult time, we must all take care to support one another. Our thoughts and prayers are with those who may be unwell, and those who are working to keep our community safe.

If you have any questions, or need extra assistance, please contact your school.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Maria Kirkwood

Director of Catholic Education - Diocese of Sale

Chief Executive Officer - Diocese of Sale Catholic Education Ltd.